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August 8, 2023  

NS United Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

Selected as a Component of the “JPX-Nikkei Index 400” 

 

NS United Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. announces that it has been selected for the first time as 

a constituent stock of “JPX-Nikkei Index 400” in 2023 (from August 31, 2023 through 

August 29, 2024), which are stock price indices calculated jointly by Japan Exchange 

Group, Inc., Tokyo Stock Exchange, Inc. and Nikkei Inc.   

 

“JPX-Nikkei Index 400” consists of 400 companies with high investment attractiveness 

for investors that meet the requirements of global investment standards, such as efficient 

use of capital and investor-conscious management. The index is to promote the appeal of 

Japanese corporations domestically and abroad, while encouraging continued 

improvement of corporate value, thereby aiming to revitalize the Japanese stock market. 

 

In addition, for the second consecutive year since August 2022, the company has been 

selected for the “JPX-Nikkei Mid and Small Cap Index”, which applies the concept of 

the “JPX-Nikkei Index 400” to mid- and small-capital stocks. 

 

We will continue to strive to further enhance our corporate value to meet the 

expectations of our shareholders and investors. 

      

For inquiries, please contact: 

Kyo Sonoda, General Affairs Group Leader 

(Telephone: +81-3-6895-6225) 

 


